PFOS/PFOA Background

« On May 19, 2016, EPA issued new Lifetime Health Advisories for PFOS
and PFOA concentrations at 70 ppt (individually or combined)

— EPA LHA levels are only guidance under the SDWA and are not required or enforceable
drinking water standards

— Health advisory information is used to determine risk in the cleanup of water under the
Comprehensive Environmental Response, Compensation, and Liability Act (CERCLA, aka
Superfund)



